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October 12, 2010

Central Records L

1701 N. Congress ‘g‘g{;_, gga 5 1/«3\
P.0. Box 13326 R
Austin, Texas 78711 "%ff‘iy ¢ %
Attn: Mr. Barry Smitherman ’%{/’, "’?ﬁ' Q
Attn: Ms. Donna Nelson (((ﬂ £ P
Attn: Mr. Ken Anderson ’;,f‘r’?f%; <

Re: Docket # 38324, Segment EEE, Tract # 159
Commissioners,

My name is Tommy Tine and I reside at 12016 Drain Drive, Newark, Texas 76071.

I am writing you today to voice my opposition to the proposed location of the Oncor
Willow Creek-Hicks proposed transmission line project, and more specifically, segment
EEE and tract 159.

I was not in attendance at the hearing earlier this month because I was misinformed as to
the proximity of my residence and property to any of the proposed routes. I received a
packet with maps that reflected the proposed routes in relation to roadways, railways,
streams and other topography. However, there were no streets reflecting my subdivision
on those maps. As I attempted to approximate the location, it appeared to me that we
would be relatively unaffected, and agreeing with the need for upgrading the electrical
grid, I did not appear at the hearing to oppose it.

Last week however, I received a map from my neighbor that originated from Oncor
Electric which shows the segment EEE within 500 feet of my house. In addition, the
adjacent nine acres that I recently purchased to start a farm is directly under the path. Not
only will a transmission line be an eyesore from my patio, but the property that I made
my first payment on last month will be useless for its intended purpose.

I contacted Lone Star Ag Credit who was the previous owner of the nine acres (they still
own an adjacent 73 acres) and they were never notified at all. This is in spite of the fact
that segment EEE travels directly across their property.

There are hundreds of acres of pasture land around our subdivision that would provide an
alternative pathway that is unobtrusive to our neighborhood. I would like to request a
rehearing to accurately reflect our neighborhood’s opposition to Segment EEE, Tract
159. My understanding is that there was one gentleman at the previous hearing who
indicated that he was not opposed to this proposal. Please keep in mind that he lives at
least a mile north of our subdivision in Wise County and does not reflect the opinions of
our neighborhood.

Your timely response is appreciated.

Tommy F. Tine / 817-489-3000
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